
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                     
 
 
 April 5th 2022 
 
Dear Members and Volunteers, 
 
TAHC REPORT  March 2022 
 
 
 
I am sorry the report is a few days late but some of the volunteers succumbed to Covid. Fortunately no 
one has been very ill. In spite of this, volunteers have been present in the Hub for 209 hours and spent 
many hours working at home. Seventy six visitors have been greeted. 
After 28 years the Committee decided to examine the Constitution and modernise some of the 
language, consider the roles of the Trustees and revamp our policies. Tom Harvey spent many hours 
preparing draft documents that have been accepted by the Committee and submitted to the Charity 
Commissioners. The drafts are displayed on our Notice Board and may be emailed to individuals by 
request. The revised Constitution will be submitted to the members at the AGM 
A project collecting photographs and memories from people who lived in Mount Edgcumbe Estate, 
Torpoint Prefabs from the 1940s to the 1960s is creating much interest. The memories are being 
collated by Jan Moon. 
Bill Visick sits in at the Wellness Group held in the Hub on Wednesday afternoons. At a future date Bill 
may use some of TAHC photographs to help the Group. 
On Thursday April 7th at 11am, volunteers who wish are welcome to meet up in the Hub. 
Keep safe everyone! 
 
Regards 
 
 

Mike Pearn, Chairman                                                                                                                                                  
Copy to The Hub Manager (for info).                                                                                                                              
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